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Name of representative: Ichiro Sawanobori, Representative 

Director and President 
(Securities code: 7447; Prime 
Market) 

Inquiries: Hiroyuki Yamamura, Director and 
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(Telephone: +81-3-5289-8200) 

 

Notice Concerning the Establishment of Seoul Branch 
 

NAGAILEBEN Co.,Ltd. (the “Company”) announces that it has established a branch office in Seoul, South 
Korea, which will serve as a base for its local operations, and will commence operations as follows. 

 
 

1. Purpose of establishment of the Branch   

The Company has been selling medical wear through a local distributor in South Korea, and will now open a 
branch in Seoul, South Korea, to expand our business in South Korea and accelerate our global expansion. 
The Korean market is strategically important for our global expansion, and we aim to further expand our 
business by directly approaching the Korean market through the opening of the branch. 
 
 

2. Overview of the branch to be established 

Business Office Name;NAGAILEBEN Co., Ltd. SEOUL BRANCH OFFICE 
Location; 31 Tojong-ro 11-gil, Mapo-gu, Seoul, Republic of Korea 

(River Hill Building, Sangsu-dong) 
 

3. Scheduled Start of Operations; September 1, 2025 (planned) 

 
 

4. Impact on Financial Results 

The impact of this matter on financial results for the fiscal year ending August 2026 is currently being assessed. 


